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23/12/2022  11:30:102022/5054/P SUPPRT John Cryne I recall this establishment when it was The Red Lion Public House, indeed the lion can still be seen on the 

front facade.  For this reason I fully support it being not only reopened as an area for public use but as a pub 

again. This change can only be of benefit to the local community.
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